
SMITHSONIAN  INSTITUTION

UNITED  STATES  NATIONAL  MUSEUM

WASHINGTON, D. C.

June  24,  1927.
Mr.  Charles  Schweinfurth,

Botanical  Museum  of  Harvard  University,
Oxford  Street,  Cambridge,  Massachusetts.

Dear  Mr.  Schweinfurth:

Mr.  Nevermann  is  now  in  Germany  upon  vacation.  I  do  not  know  just
how  soon  he  will  return  to  Costa  Rica,  but  as  soon  as  I  can  get  in  touch
with  him  I  shall  ask  him  to  get  the  flowers  of  the  narrow-leafed  Vanilla.

Sincerely  yours.

Paul  ©.  Standley
Associate  Curator,

Division  of  Plants.



Standley, Paul Carpenter. 1927. "Standley, Paul Carpenter June 24, 1927 [to C.
Schweinfurth]." Oakes Ames Orchid Herbarium correspondence files 

View This Item Online: https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org/item/262757
Permalink: https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org/partpdf/280702

Holding Institution 
Harvard University Botany Libraries

Sponsored by 
Harvard University. Anonymous Donor.

Copyright & Reuse 
Copyright Status: Public domain. The BHL considers that this work is no longer under
copyright protection.

This document was created from content at the Biodiversity Heritage Library, the world's
largest open access digital library for biodiversity literature and archives. Visit BHL at 
https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org.

This file was generated 30 December 2022 at 17:33 UTC

https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org/item/262757
https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org/partpdf/280702
https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org

